
GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY 
SCHOOL OF CONTINUING STUDIES 

BACHELOR OF ARTS IN LIBERAL STUDIES PROGRAM 
 

Permission for Non-BALS Coursework 
 

B.A.L.S. students must have the assistant dean’s permission to take Georgetown classes outside 
of the B.A.L.S. program; that is, permission is required for any course in departments other than 
LSHS or LSHV. Request permission by filling out this form and submitting it to the B.A.L.S. 
Program office at 3307 M Street NW, fax: 202 687 8954. 
 
Student’s name:________________________________________________________________ 
GU ID number (starts with 8):_____________________________________________________ 
Semester:____________________    
Specific courses to be taken outside of LSHS/LSHV: 
 
 
 
 
 
Reason for taking courses outside of B.A.L.S. program: 
 
 
 
 
 
Other pertinent information: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I understand that permission applies to this semester only. The School does not guarantee that it 
will grant similar permission in later semesters. 
 
Student’s signature:_____________________________________________________________ 
Date:_________________________________________________________________________. 
 
 


